
          8 December 2016

Bulletin 80: Taking down the structures! 

Whilst we thought we were making some progress in negotiating with the City,
City officials arrived this morning in Hurlingham and have started taking down the
gates,  allegedly  due  to  their  failure  to  accommodate  wheelchairs  at  their
pedestrian gates.

We are now proceeding with an urgent High Court application and request all
road closures to contribute financially to this initiative: you could be next!

Contributions can be made to the following bank account:

Duke Attorneys Trust
Absa, Fourways
Account number: 405598 2077
Branch code: 632005
Ref: Hurlingham Manor Road closure



If you have any queries, please call Gary

Regards

GARY DUKE CELL: 083 383 4951

DUKE ATTORNEYS    

                  


